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UPF Peru: We held a national level Carp 7-day seminar in our headquarters in Lima, Peru from January 
30 to February 5, 2016 with the theme “Making ourselves spiritual Leaders.” 
 
HARP and CARP members participated in this event. Some of them had to travel 12 hours by bus to be in 
this workshop. We had 35 guests supported by 15 staff members shared many experiences together. It is 
summer in Peru so they could do lots of outside activities to strengthen their relationships, build lasting 
friendships and learn how to work and play as team members and leaders. 
 
Everyone was inspired as they received Divine Principle lectures, Pure Love lectures and Internal 
Guidance. 
 
All the participants graduated with hope and strong desire to bring victory in 2016. 
 

 


